
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 September 2025 
 
 

Year 9 Theatre Trip: 25th September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am writing to confirm final arrangements for the Year 9 trip to see To Kill a Mockingbird at Leeds Playhouse on Thursday 
25 September.  
 
Students should arrive at school in full school uniform and attend Form Time and Period 1 as usual. We will be leaving by 
coach at 10:00 and are due to return to RGS at approximately 16:30, where students should be collected from the coach 
park. Students will be able to update you with a more precise time of arrival on our departure from Leeds.  

Students should bring a packed lunch (avoiding any nuts). Boarders should collect their packed lunch from the canteen at 
breakfast. Students in receipt of Free School Meals should collect a packed lunch before Form Time.   
 
Finally, please ensure that students bring any required medication (e.g. inhaler, epipen) with them.  
 
Please do let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ollie Johnson 
Head of English 
johnsono@ripongrammar.com 

 

 

 


